From:

Sent: Saturday, October 2, 2021 3:31 PM
To: HPD ICRC Commissioners
Subject: District 8 Map

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Thank you for your time. | am concerned that my District is being redrawn to include areas that aren't geographically
near to me or have the same needs as my neighborhood. Why does the proposed map of District 8 include areas north
of Westlake hills and Rollingwood?

Wouldn't it make more sense for them to be with their neighbors in District 10? Austin City Charter, V, A, 5 indicates:
“To the extent possible, district boundaries shall be drawn to encourage geographical compactness such that nearby
areas of population are not bypassed for more distant populations.” Please remove those precincts that aren’t our
neighbors from our map.

Thank you,

Elisa Kissinger

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





